## **Parent Information Forums**



## Parent Information Forum #1

Our first **Parent Information Forum** took place yesterday in the school library. It was a huge success with lots of discussion taking place around literacy development K-2.

I would like to sincerely thank the parents who attended. The discussion was engaging and those in attendance also had the opportunity to view literacy in action within the school.

**Parent Information Forums** are a wonderful way for parents to learn more about our school programs and have an opportunity to ask questions about their child's learning.

We will be offering more forums in Term 3, so please keep an eye out for flyers in the Bush Telegraph. Until then, have a lovely relaxing holiday break with your family.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Carol Speight

## A Manly Vale Public School Initiative

Building strong community partnerships and a shared vision to promote a caring, collaborative and inclusive school environment for all.